GREY ZONE: HAMILTON REGION, MONDAY, MARCH 29 AT 12:00 AM

GOOD NEWS IS THAT CHURCHES ARE ALLOWED TO REMAIN OPEN FOR REGULAR MASSES, 15 PERCENT CAPACITY.

We are blessed here at St. Thomas to have a big and beautiful Church. Our capacity for each Mass will be 165.

Kindly register for Easter Triduum Masses (Holy Thursday to Easter Sunday). 

You do not need to register for regular weekday or weekend Masses. 

Kindly spread/share this message with your family and friends so that all will have the right information. 


Blessings as you journey in the Holy Week.

Fr. Francis Noronha, CSC
